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December 19, 1972

Mr, Ivar Olsen
Painter Foreman
105 Shops Building
Minneapolis Campus

Dear Mr. Olsen:

We want to thank you for the excellent job of painting by your
two men., We are very pleased to have freshened facilities which are
row half-way presentable to the publiec.

Many thanks,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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cc: Mr. Don Haack
Mr. Luis Henriquez
Mr. Cal Weihrouch
Mr, James Brinkerhoff
Dean Stauffer
Mr, Warren Soderberg



